
American River Flood Control District 

Purchase of Aebi TT211 Mower from Sourcewell Cooperative Purchasing 

Staff Report 

Discussion: 
The District seeks to acquire a new Aebi TT211 Mower. The Aebi is a special type of tractor 
that can traverse and mow on steep levee slopes. This type of mower performs the majority of 
mowing on District waterside levee slopes due to its higher rate of speed and better versatility 
than an arm mower. The District currently has one Aebi mower in service but it is 
approximately half-way through its useful mechanical life. Acquisition of an additional Aebi at 
this time will enhance the District’s productivity and provide useful back-up in case of any 
mechanical failures or downtime with the existing Aebi. The District Fiscal year 24-25 budget 
included funding for the Aebi TT211 Mower as well as an Aebi 88-inch SHD Flail that is 
included as a separate agenda item. 

State law requires that purchases over $25,000 must be made through a public bidding 
process. This ensures that public funds are spent on items at the best available price. In the 
past, the District has acquired large equipment through solicitation of public bids or through 
cooperative purchasing programs such as the CA Multiple Award Schedule or Sourcewell. 
Cooperative purchasing programs have already bid the items for sale publicly and include 
discounted rates based on collective bidding. 

District staff recently obtained a cost quote for acquisition of this piece of equipment through 
Sourcewell. The following cost quote is the best available price for this equipment: 

New 2024 Aebi TT211 Mower $170,077.67 
Tax (8.25%)  $  14,031.40 
Delivery/Training  $    1,000.00 

 Total Contract Price = $185,109.07 

Recommendation: 
The General Manager recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the purchase of the 
specified equipment from Sourcewell. 
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